
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/30/2018 12:28:05 PM
Subject: Re: Catawba AAA

He needs to be in Fort Mill at 4:15, so let's say 3:15. 


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 12:26 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Catawba AAA 
 
I think you're correct. I will check in with Barbara and get back with you. Is "afternoon" on his schedule 200 or 
more like 400?
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On Apr 30, 2018, at 11:45 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Hank, please help me recall, but I think the LG has not been to the Catawba AAA. He'll be going through 
on Friday afternoon. Will they be free for a visit? Thanks


DV
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